
 

 

 

 

          9.7.2023 

 

William Genovese 

Christian Lane 

 

Dear Mr. Genovese: 

 

Thank you for taking the time to meet with me on site to view the property and discuss my concerns 

relative to the disparities between existing conditions and the approved plan.  My remaining concerns 

are largely the same as stated previous; 1) the finished plan call for the placement and spreading of 

loam; and 2) the seeding has not taken as would be expected had the topsoil been spread and 3) the 

direction of stormwater from the side is not consistent with the modified/approved plan, a copy of 

which is attached. Any deviation from the approved plan would require the Commission’s approval.  The 

Planning and Zoning Commission meets next on the evening of September 19, 2023.  The meeting is 

being held as a hybrid – in person and via a web-based platform. 

Please feel free to contact me at 860.742.          

Thank you for your attention to this matter 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jim Hallisey 
Zoning Agent 
 

 

 

 

 

C:  Chris Bell, Bell Engineering 



      Jed Larson, Chaiman – Planning and Zoning Commission 

      Joe Dylan, Town Engineer  
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